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One grievance has been received since the last full Staff Senate meeting 
regarding a written warning for insubordination.  Upon completion of 
interviews, document review, and discussions among committee members, the 
hearing committee recommended to the final grievant authority that the 
written warning be upheld.  This committee has not heard back from the final 
grievant authority regarding their decision.

Additionally, we have had one member of our committee contact me to state 
they will not be running for their seat once expired, but will remain as an 
active committee until new senators are seated.

Respectfully submitted, 

Theora Hudson 
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